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REVAMPED CHELSEA HOTEL, TORONTO REACHES NEW HEIGHTS 

 
The Chelsea Hotel, Toronto is pleased to announce that the hotel continues to deliver an enhanced guest experience and 
raise the bar.  The 2024 investment included 993 guestrooms in the Chelsea Tower. Also, there were extensive upgrades 
to all function/meeting/banquet facilities.    
 
With a total investment of close to $60 million, additional refurbishments scheduled for 2025 include: 

• Renovated lobby 

• A new lobby bar 

• Recreation spaces  
 

The revamped hotel will bring a new level of guest experience that reaffirms the Chelsea Hotel at the top of the city’s upper 
mid-scale hotels.  With these enhancements, the hotel continues to raise the bar and remains at the forefront in terms of 
service within the competitive hotel market in Toronto. 
 
The name ‘Chelsea’ has become an icon in Toronto and the hotel will be celebrating its 50th anniversary in October and is 
proud to welcome visitors from all over the globe.  
 
On February 5th, Shane Downey joined the hotel as Managing Director. He brings a wealth of experience in large hotel 
operations as well as very broad experience having worked in 5-star luxury, select-service and extended stay hotels. His 
hospitality career spans 20+ years where he has worked in Europe, the Middle East, US and Canada with Marriott, Hilton 
and some independent hotels. Shane is no stranger to the city of Toronto and joins the Chelsea Hotel from his most recent 
position as General Manager for the Delta Hotel, Toronto, Delta’s Global Flagship Brand Hotel.  Prior to that he was Hotel 
Manager at the Sheraton Centre, Toronto 
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http://www.chelseatoronto.com/en/explore/holiday-season-in-toronto?htl=cstor%20&src=pressrelease&eng=prweb&size=na&cid=holiday_page_press_release_en_20161107

